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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM NO: 2018-26

DATE: May 14, 2018

TO: Otis Thomas, General Services Director

FROM: Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director M

SUBJECT: Utilizing Broward County Contract #X2114362B1; Fencing - New,

Repairs and Replacement Services

The City would like to piggyback the terms and conditions established in subject
Broward County contract to install steel picket fencing at the municipal cemetery.
Piggybacking the existing Broward County contract will enable the City to install picket
fencing at a competitive rate that matches fencing at other city facilities.

Based on pre-priced line items in the contract, the total anticipated cost of expenditures
for the project is $103,000 which includes the $99,152 quote from Bauer Construction
Corporation, City permitting fees, and landscaping to be accomplished by others.
Funding for the contract will be expensed from the established CIP Project #18-329
“‘Cemetery Wall.”
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